
Castle Aggregate 
7250 Allegheny Drive Colorado Springs CO 80919 Ph:719-598-0215 Fax:719-598-3053 

 

December 16, 2019 

Re:  Permit Amendment, M-1977-211, Pikeview Quarry.   
Extension Request 

 
Dear Mr. Cazier: 

Castle Aggregate  requests a 30-day extension to the review period of Amendment 4 for the Pikeview 
Quarry operation (M-1977-211).    This extension is intended to provide Colorado Division of 
Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (CDRMS) with the additional time needed to review the permit 
amendment documents and would change the date of the final decision of CDRMS from December 19, 
2019 to January 18, 2020. 

This request is intended to only extend the final decision date by 30 days to accommodate the necessary 
review of the permit application; Castle Aggregate does not waive the automatic approval provision 
provided in Construction Materials Rule 1.4.13(1). 

Please do not hesitate to contact me or our Stantec consultant, Paul Kos, if you have any questions.    

Sincerely, 

Jerald Schnabel 
President 
Castle Aggregate 

 
 


